
You may have noticed a new item on Deck Pass for Concussion Protocol Training. In 
many cases, it probably says “not met” (see below). Don’t panic. The training is only 
required for interscholastic sports in Connecticut, but some states do require it for 
coaches and officials. It has been added it to deck pass for those states that do 
require it so it can be tracked. 
  
USA Swimming is in the process of fixing Deck Pass so that it will show 
CONCUSSION PROTOCOL TRAINING (Not required in all states).  Met and Not Met 
will appear in black, not red. 
  
 

 


